
Moseley and PWC Bi-Weekly Meeting 
October 31, 2024  

Attendees: 

Moseley Team: Michael Gibson, Rachel Falkenstien, Lauren Witt, Tony Bell 

PWC Staff: David McGettigan, Wade Hugh, Mandi Spina, Melody Aguilera 

 

Discussed the possibility of adding site grading restrictions but will need to do 
more research and consult with engineers.   

• May help with the height issues for the data centers and with the visibility 
from residential areas.  

Explore whether the berm and grading requirements are too restrictive 

• To allow more on-site management of material instead of it being hauled 
away. 

Nov 6 Meeting with DCOAG  

• Presentation and follow with feedback from DCOAG 
• Will use Menti Meter for feedback only and will remain open to allow 

members to participate 
• Moseley's draft recommendations will be sent to the DCOAG before the 

meeting on Wednesday, November 6. 

What's next:  

• Moseley will meet with the PWC Planning office to discuss more about the 
overlay  

• Moseley to have a meeting with JMT to discuss the draft Noise ordinance  
• Discuss the community meeting  

 

Meeting adjourned 

 

 

 


